
 

Dear “Soul Workout Team”, 

On behalf of Yad Aharon & Michael, I thank you for your very generous donation of so 

many calendars and magazines for our recipients to enjoy! 

We will be giving them out this week, together with the food boxes. The calendars will 

be very useful; whilst the magazine will provide lockdown pleasure to many lonely 

people. 

Thank you for always thinking of Yaddies.  Our longstanding wonderful relationship 

means a lot to me and I wish you all the best of luck and continued success at Soul 

Workout. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

ALICE FRIEDMAN 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 

 

 


